Capacity

Where

COPY.
Llopd's Negrater of British & Foreign Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

2nd February, 1910

Dear Mr. Ritchie,

I am in receipt of your leiter of the 87th
ultimo respecting your electric lighting report on the steamer
"SARAJEVO" which I find was returned to you vesterday, 1t having
been noticed that it had got through unsigned.

With kind regards,

Yours faithfully,

G. D. Ritchie, Esq.,
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